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SCC - 2022-2023 

The School Community Council (SCC) supports student achievement and well-being through an advisory 
role with the school principal. SCC also supports parent engagement and communication between home 
and school. More information can be found at https://www.ddsb.ca/en/family-and-community-support/
school-community-councils.aspx. 
 
We welcome your involvement in our SCC.  Please complete the nomination form (attached) and send to 
carrutherscreekps@ddsb.ca by Monday, September 26, 2022. 

Our SCC elections will be held in person at our SCC meeting on September 29th at 6:30 pm. 

 

TERRY FOX RUN  

As shared with you on Friday, we will be 
taking part in our Terry Fox Run on Fri-
day afternoon from 12:15 to 1:30 pm.  If 
you are planning to participate, please 
meet us at the basketball court for 12:15 
pm.  Along with Mrs. Higgins joining us, 
Ajax Spider-Man will be 
taking part in our run/
walk this year.  We look 
forward to carrying on 
Terry and Jesse’s lega-
cies 

 

DSTS is responsible to ensure that 
all material transported in a school 
bus does not interfere with the 
safety of the driver and passengers 
or the safe expedient evacuation of 
the vehicle.  In the event of an acci-
dent such as a rollover or sudden 
deceleration, objects that are not 
stored properly can become projec-
tiles causing additional injuries to 
occupants. 

Musical Instruments: 

The only musical instruments that should be on 
the bus are instruments that are small in size, 
housed in a case and can fit in the student’s 
backpack or safely under part of a seat.  Large 
musical instruments such as guitars, tubas, 
saxophones, French horns, snare drums and 
baritones are prohibited on the school bus.  
Smaller instruments such as flutes or clarinets 
for example can be stored safely with the 
student on board the bus. 

 
STUDENT VERIFICATION FORM 

It is time to complete your child’s Student Verifi-
cation Form.  Any families who have yet to com-
plete their child’s Student Verification Form 
through the Parent Portal will receive a paper copy 
of the form this week.  If you receive a hard copy, 
please review, make any updates and sign all waiv-
ers directly on the form by pen. 

Forms can be returned in your student’s backpack.  
These forms ensure the school has accurate infor-
mation on file annually regarding all students.  
Thank you in advance for supporting this annual 
process. 

 
WEDNESDAY 

OCTOBER 5TH 

Student Accident Insurance 
 
Providing safe learning environments is a strong and 
constant focus at the Durham District School Board. 
Families should however recognize that there is al-
ways a potential risk of injury with field trips, sports 
and other student activities both on and off school 
grounds. Accidents can happen, despite precautions 
to prevent them. Accidental injuries may involve medi-
cal, dental or other expenses not covered by provincial 
health care or employer group plans. 
 
Please be aware that the Durham District School 
Board does not provide accident insurance coverage 
for student injuries. For your convenience, we do 
make available a Student Accident Insurance program 
through Old Republic Insurance Company of Canada. 
This program offers a variety of plans and benefits at 
affordable prices.  
 
All rates are one-time annual premiums. The insur-
ance agreement is between you and Old Republic 
Insurance Company of Canada. For complete details 
please refer to the insuremykids Protection Plan infor-
mation/application form or visit their website at: 
www.insuremykids.com. 
Any questions should be directed to Old Republic 
Insurance Company of Canada toll free at 1-800-
463-5437. 

 

 

 OPEN HOUSE 

CCPS will be hosting an In-Person Open 
House on Thursday, September 22nd.  For 
those families able to attend, classrooms 
will be open from 6 to 7 pm.  There will be 
two sessions presented by the child’s educa-
tors at 6:05 and 6:35 pm.  If you are not 
able to attend our Open House, we will pro-
vide a link to our CCPS website so that you 
can gather more information about each 
division.  With limited parking, we encourage 
families to walk and/or park legally on side 
streets. 

CHROME BOOKS HAVE ARRIVED! 

DDSB have continued with distributing 1-to-1 
chrome books to Grade 7 students throughout 
the district.  Our Gr. 7 Coyotes were excited to 
receive their devices last week following their 
Digital Inservice. 

 LUNCHROOM SUPERVISORS 

If you are interested in becoming a supply 
Lunch Room Supervisor, please contact 
Ms. Prince at the office, 905-683-0921. 

 EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

We are excited for the returning of extra 
curricular activities at CCPS.  We are grateful 
to our staff who are willing to take on these 
extra duties outside of their teaching assign-
ments.  Throughout the year, we hope to pro-
vide a variety of opportunities for our students. 

SUBWAY AND PIZZA LUNCHES 

We are in the process of organizing our Subway and 
Pizza lunches for October. All orders will be placed 
using Cash Online on a weekly basis.  Further details 
will be forthcoming. 
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 OUR HALLS ARE COMING ALIVE 

 

SPIRIT WEAR 

 

 

CCPS t-shirts will be available to purchase until October 3rd.  
Here is the link: 

https://carrutherscreek.myshopify.com/  

https://carrutherscreek.myshopify.com/

